
From: Danelle Romain [mailto:dromain@theromaingroup.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 8:49 AM 
To: Reiley Beth; Sen Edwards C 

Cc: Paul Romain; CASTELLI Chris; RYAN Bill 
Subject: HB 2460, DSL Fee Bill 

 
Senator Edwards and the Senate Environment Committee, 
  
Just a quick follow-up to yesterday’s public hearing on HB 2460, DSL’s utility fee bill.  We have been 
working on this concept with DSL and our group of impacted utilities (invested-owned and consumer-
owned) are good with the current version of the bill.  We support you passing it out of committee on the 
13th, as you have scheduled. 
  
Thank you, 
  
-Paul & Danelle Romain, Representing the Oregon People’s Utility District Association 
503.781.8882 
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